
Subject: Summer Heki seminar with Mori Sensei in Warsaw
From: Bogdan Mytnik <bmytnik@gmail.com>
Date: 2017-04-04 23:17
To: Bogdan Mytnik <bmytnik@gmail.com>
BCC: ringa@kyudo.lt

Dear Kyudo friends

Tametomo Kyudo Club from Poland, Warsaw will host the Heki seminar with Mori Sensei also this year . It will be 4 full days seminar. The seminar will be held from
16th to 19th August 2017 in Warsaw. Book your calendar for the event.

The  seminar is open for shooters of all graduaƟons. The shooters will be accepted in the the order of their applicaƟon.
The seminar will take place at  Centrun Edukacji I Sportu, Mysiadło, ul.Kwiatowa 28, Poland
(hƩps://www.google.com/maps/place/Centrum+Edukacji+i+Sportu+w+Mysiadle/@52.096233,20.9980192,14z/data=!4m5!3m4!1s0x0:0x
86aad1752ĩ98a33!8m2!3d52.1018758!4d21.004073 )

Programme:
16 August - 1st day

10:00 opening
10:30 - 13:30 - morning session
13:30 - 14:30 - lunch
14:30 - 17:30 - aŌernoon session

17 August - 2nd day
10:00 - 13:30 - morning session
13:30 - 14:30 - lunch
14:30 - 17:30 - aŌernoon session
19:00 - dinner all

18 August - 3rd day
10:00 - 13:30 - morning session
13:30 - 14:30 - lunch
14:30 - 17:30 - aŌernoon session

19 August - 4th day
10:00 - 13:30 - morning session
13:30 - 14:30 - lunch
14:30 - 17:30 - aŌernoon session
17:30 - closing seminar

The registraƟon forms to the seminar is aƩached to this email. Please fill out the forms carefully, and send it back to me. 
The seminar fee is € 140.00 per person (including sensei’s fee, sports hall rental and catering: coffee, tea, snacks and lunch). ParƟcipaƟon fee 
must be paid unƟl 1st of July 2016.  No refunds policy.

The account data: 
Accountholder:  KLUB KYUDO TAMETOMO

IBAN: PL33 2030 0045 1110 0000 0417 2160

BIC: GOPZPLPW
Name of bank:  BGZ BNP PARIBAS S.A. Warszawa

Oddział w Piasecznie ul Puławska 45b

Reference: Mori Seminar + parƟcipant name

The nearest hotel (http://www.desilva.pl/en/piaseczno/hotel ) offers double or sigle rooms 

In case of any quesƟons, or need help with accomodaƟon arrangement don’t hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards

President of Tametomo Kyudo Club

Bogdan Mytnik

Summer Heki seminar with Mori Sensei in Warsaw imap://imap.kyudo.lt:143/fetch>UID>.INBOX>976?header=print

1 of 2 2017-04-05 20:13


